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1st April 2020 

 
Dear Families of Hartington School, 
 
On behalf of the Governors’ we would like to thank you for completing the Parent/ Carer Questionnaire. 
The results are now on the School website. The Governors decided at the last meeting that we would 
contact you with some follow up on these results. 
 
Firstly, it is important to acknowledge the importance of your returns to help both the staff and 
Governors understand the areas we need to focus on and improve. We are delighted that against every 
question the replies sit under Strongly Agree and Agree column. This demonstrates the outstanding 
work that is done by all the staff. We do acknowledge this and will continue to support the staff in 
maintaining and building on these high standards. We are not complacent and understand that it takes 
time and dedication to ensure we continue to grow. 
 
Within the suggestion box- comments made about homework will be discussed at the next Governor 
meeting and the outcome reported. 
 
We hope that there will be a Governors newsletter within the next few weeks, which we hope you will 
find useful and informative. 
 
Lastly, in these uncertain times we wish you and all your family well, we look forward to the time when 
we can return to some normality and return to working with your children in helping them to be the 
best they can be. 
 
Best Wishes 
      
Liz Broomhead and Alison Ivins (Co-Chair of Governors) 
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